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Absolutely not.. after the massive fraud that we just witnessed., Absentee  ballots should only 
be used by legal citizens that are unable to vote in person.  Their residency and signature 
verification should be mandatory.  No more ballot harvesting.  
As of today, Georgia has 400,000 ballots with no chain of custody...This cannot continue to 
go on, not only in Maine but every state in the United States.
We all


